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IMPORTANT NEWS 

 

STARTING MONDAY, AUGUST 19TH THE NEW 
PAVER PROJECT WILL BEGIN. WE ARE ASKING 
THAT ALL RESIDENTS WITH BAR CODES TO 
PLEASE USE THE BACK EXIT AND ENTRANCE 
GATE FROM MONDAY, AUGUST 19TH THROUGH 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 23RD TO ALLEVIATE THE  

TRAFFIC FLOW FROM THE FRONT AREA.  WE ARE 
SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY 
CAUSE.   

 
REMINDER: No one is allowed in the Guard House ex-
cept Board members. If you have a concern or ques-
tion with a Guard or front area, please contact the 
Access Committee Chair, Betsy Rosser 

IF YOU HAVE A VENDOR COMING IN AT ANY 
TIME DURING THE WEEK, VENDORS WILL 
STILL BE ABLE TO ENTER AT THE FRONT GATE. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE WHILE WE 
SPRUCE UP THE FRONT AREA. 


